
 

 

 
 
 
24th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5 Aquila Class, 
 
I just wanted to update everyone in regards to Year 5 Aquila class. 
 
Thank you to Miss Muse for supporting Year 5 Aquila Class this term alongside Miss Cofie. 
The staff in Year 5 have been brilliant and very supportive to all the children in the absence 
of their main teacher this year. As soon as we have an update in regards to Mr 
Constantinides’ return to work, we will of course let you know. Miss Macdonald will continue 
to support and guide the year group team.  
 
In order to reassure you all and to keep you up to date with your child’s learning, the 
following events will take place in school over the next few weeks: 
 
Monday 29th January – Parents and carers are invited to meet the staff in Year 5 Aquila 
Class, in the Hall, at 9am.   
 
Tuesday 6th February – Parent Consultations will take place throughout the day from 9am – 
6pm.  Parents and Carers are able to book their preferred time slot to see the Aquila Class 
team (Miss Macdonald will be leading the sessions) in person through the use of School 
Cloud.  In order to begin booking appointments, please follow the attached guidance 
sheet which will take you through the necessary steps. 
 
The deadline for making appointments is Monday 5th February at 10am.   
 
The children will continue with their booster sessions this term to help some of our children 
make even more progress. 
 
Thank you for all your support and to all the adults in Year 5 Aquila who continue to do their 
upmost to ensure the children have a successful year in Year 5. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher 
 


